
Consumer Advisory 

Subject: Important Changes to Utility Regulations 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Valued Consumer, 

We are writing to inform you about upcoming changes to utility regulations that may affect your 

services. These changes are implemented to enhance service delivery and ensure a fair pricing 

structure. 

Key Changes: 

• Adjustments to rate structures effective [Insert Effective Date]. 

• New policies on energy conservation incentives. 

• Changes in customer service protocols for dispute resolution. 

We encourage you to review these changes in detail. Additional information can be found on our 

website at [Insert Website Link]. 

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact our 

customer service team at [Insert Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Organization]  

[Your Contact Information] 


